
Dear  
 
I write in response to your Freedom of Information request, which we received on 14 June. 
Please find below BTPA’s response to your email, in which you requested: 
 
1. How you procure Construction Consultancy Services 
 
BTPA does not engage in the procurement of construction consultancy services. 
 
2. How you procure Construction Contractors 
 
BTPA does not engage in the procurement of construction contractors 
 
3. If by your own framework, please tell me: 
a. The titles and content of the relevant frameworks 
b. Who is on the current frameworks 
c. The start and end dates of the frameworks 
d. Any possible extension periods to the frameworks 
e. The name and contact email of person responsible for the frameworks. 
 
BTPA does not hold any of this information. 
 
This completes your Freedom of Information request to the British Transport Police Authority. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Michael Daventry 
Communications Officer 
 
British Transport Police Authority 
The Forum (5th Floor N)      W: www.btpa.police.uk 
74 - 80 Camden Street        T: 020 7383 5678 
London NW1 0EG               E: michael.daventry@btp.pnn.police.uk 

BTPA Protective Marking applies to all emails and unless otherwise stated above this email 
is considered 'NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED'. 




